## Dear all

The Centre for Police Administration, Panjab University has planned to organize its first Alumni Meet on June 3, 2018 at 07:00 pm onwards in the Alumni House, Panjab University Sector 25, Chandigarh. It will provide an opportunity to all of us to meet and greet each other. We look forward to seeing you at the Alumni meet. In order to plan the event, it would be necessary to have confirmation of your presence latest by May 28, 2018. Further, a contribution of Rs. 400/- per head towards the cost of the meet is requested. You may contact the office for any other query in this regard.

(Prof. Anil Monga) Coordinator Centre for Police Administration